ROCKINGHAM  COUNTY  PUBLIC  SCHOOLS

January 2016
Dear Parents,

“Congratulations!”  The 2016 All-County/City Middle School Honor Band has been scheduled to rehearse at Broadway High School on Friday, January 29 and Saturday, January 30  and your child has been selected to attend!  Students invited to participate in this ensemble are from the middle school band programs in Rockingham County, Harrisonburg City, and Eastern Mennonite and have been selected on the basis of their demonstrated music capabilities.

Mr. Jeff Melton will direct the honor band activities.  The schedule, as attached to this letter, calls for practice sessions on Friday, Jan. 29 from 9:00 am-5:00 pm at Broadway High School and again on Saturday, Jan. 30 from 9:00 am-4:00 pm.  A concert has been scheduled at 4:00 p.m. in the Broadway High School auditorium on Saturday, Jan. 30.  Students are expected to attend the entire rehearsal on both days in order to play in the concert. Each student is also requested to bring a change of dress clothes for the afternoon performance.  Concert attire includes black pants and a white shirt.

On Friday, Jan. 29, all participating MMS students will report to their first block class for attendance purposes. Immediately after the morning announcements, the students will be called to the band room and then load the bus bound for BHS.  At the conclusion of Friday’s rehearsal, they will load the bus and report back to Montevideo for parent pick-up.  All students must be picked up from MMS by 5:45 pm. On Saturday, Jan. 30, the students will arrive at MMS by 8:00 am. Bus transportation will be provided to BHS.  After the 4:00 pm concert on Saturday, parents will provide transportation home.  Regular school lunches will be served on Friday for $2.10 (students may also use their ID number).  Saturday’s lunch will include pizza, an apple, a bag of chips, and either a canned drink or bottle of water for $5.00.  If your child chooses to purchase the pizza meal, please include the $5.00 payment with the permission form.  Students are welcome to pack both days.

Below is a permission form for your son or daughter who has been selected to participate in this year’s honor band.  After reviewing the Schedule of Activities, both the student and parent(s) are requested to sign the permission form.  I appreciate your support of the music program in the past and look forward to your child’s participation in this worthwhile educational endeavor.

Musically,

Lisa K. Pullen

MMS Band Director

- Cut Here -

2016 All-County Honor Band Permission Form

_____________________________________ has my permission to participate in the All-County/City Middle School Honor Band.  I have read the information and understand what is expected at this event.








______________________________________








Parent’s Name

I have read the information and understand what is expected at this event.








______________________________________








Student’s Name
Please return this form by Friday, January 22, 2016.

